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2022 SUMA Membership Fee 
 
ISSUE 
The 2022 SUMA Membership Fee for January 1, 2022 to December 31, 2022 requires 
Council approval for payment. 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
That the 2022 SUMA Membership Fee in the amount of $117,471.49, including GST, 

be approved for payment. 

 
REPORT 
The City is in receipt of the 2022 SUMA Membership Fee invoice dated January 1, 2022 
as attached. Typically, the invoice is routed through the Standing Policy Committee on 
Finance, however, to expedite the approval process this matter is being provided 
directly to City Council for consideration.  
 
FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 
The membership fee is budgeted for annually.   
 
OTHER IMPLICATIONS 
NEXT STEPS 
If approved, the invoice will be paid.   
 
 
APPENDIX 
1. 2022 Membership Fee – January 1, 2022 to December 31, 2022 
 
Report Approval 
Written by:  Shellie Bryant, Deputy City Clerk 
Approved by:  Adam Tittemore, City Clerk 
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